

11/25/2019 Supt. Rob Miller Bixby Public Schools 109 N. Armstrong Bixby, OK 74008

Dear Bixby Community,

Bixby Public Schools will be hosting our annual Employee Appreciation Banquet on Saturday, February 22nd, 2020. Although we have hosted this event in different capacities for many years, we are elevating our efforts in order to craft an evening that truly honors and is reflective of the incredible efforts of our teachers and staff. We have much to celebrate in our school community and this event will encompass so many of the reasons it's always a great day to be a Spartan!

In order to offer ticket prices at a rate affordable for all BPS Staff, we are currently seeking sponsorships. As is true of many of the incredible things happening in our schools, this event won't be possible without our community partners. We'd like to invite you to review the information below and consider becoming a sponsor for this celebratory night where we will gather as a Spartan Family to congratulate our BPS Site Teachers of the Year, Education Support Staff of the Year, and also announce our District Educator of the Year.



The Bixby Educational Endowment Foundation will be the presenting sponsor for this event and we have two additional opportunities for community partners to partake. Vendor Sponsors have the opportunity to attend the event from 5:15-6:00 PM as teachers and staff arrive. We would also include Vendor Sponsor Logos on our scrolling slides and event program. Spartan Family Table Sponsorships will be dedicated to providing seats for eight teachers and staff. Sponsorship at this level would include logo recognition on all marketing materials, scrolling slides, event program, website and social media as well as logo displayed at the table. Spartan Family Sponsors can also request a table in the vendor area if preferred.

Registration for sponsorships will be open until January 24th and vendor space is limited. Don't wait to visit bixbyps.info/spartanbanquet for registration information.

This evening of celebration of all things BPS wouldn't be possible without you and we thank you for your consideration of sponsorship!

Thank you, Rob Miller, Superintendent



